
International Brigade Memorial Trust 
 

85th Anniversary of the return of the British 
Battalion from Spain 

 

 
 

Tyneside Irish Centre, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 4SG 
Friday 8 December: doors open 7 pm 

 

Film, The Brigaders Return! 
(By Marshall Mateer, IBMT.  Film includes an annotated version of the original 

1938 newsreel film, courtesy of the British Film Institute) 
 

Invited speakers: 

Alan Mardghum (Durham Miners’ Association general secretary) 

Alexander Clifford (Spanish Civil War historian) 
 

Plus music and songs, relating to the Spanish Civil War, from 

Ron Brown, Keith Hudson and others. 
 

Book tickets £10/£5 at https://tinyurl.com/389nf3sy 
 

IBMT, c/o Martin Levy, 13 Shoreham Ct, Newcastle NE3 2XG, e: martinrlevy1@gmail.com 
 

Event supported by Newcastle upon Tyne Trades Union Council 
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